
To the Salida City Council: 

 First I would like to thank the citizens of Salida for stepping up during the coronavirus and 

following the guidelines.   

 I would like to thank the Salida business community and all of our business owners and for the 

citizens shopping local. 

 I would like to thank the Salida city administration for closing city hall, the pool, and the steam 

plant.  

 It makes me proud to live in the town of Salida. 

 Thanks to the doctors in Salida and the health experts and Governor Polis to the mayor and the 

city council for providing leadership in a time of crisis such as this. 

 Thanks to P.T. Wood who is a good mayor and Dan Shore who is a good acting mayor. and  

 Thanks to the county commissioners and HRRMC in Salida for their hard work and dedication 

and all the agency's in the Touber Building.  You are what makes our town stronger and keeps us 

going and makes this proud to live in this city. 

 And thanks to a wonderful city manager such as Drew Nelson and he has done a wonderful job 

in Salida, we are lucky to have him. 

 Thanks to the towns of Buena Vista and Poncha Springs for their partnership. 

 and also may we go back to normal soon and thanks for the team work and also  

 In a sad note I my god mother Nancy Maes died on April 3rd and I want to say thanks for the 

love and support we have received, all the cards, flowers, and letters, you people are a part of 

our lives.  Thanks to my mom's costumers at the Head Quarters hair salon, doctors Dan 

Lombardo, Megan Grant, Wayne Callen, David Albright, and doctor Kanard. Thank you HRRMC 

in Salida, the dialysis center in Canon City and Salida. She liked people and she loved her family 

and her friends and Salida, Canon City, and Leadville liked her. She was a good role model to 

everyone – she helped my mom Donna raise me and she was she was a good sister and 

daughter.  She taught me about life and guided me on all the jobs I have had over the years.  She 

made me a better person and the person who you see today.  I am proud of her – she had a 

never say die attitude and I am grateful to the town of Salida and their love for us and to all my 

friends too.  She loved life.  I want to thank Dan Shore and P.T. Wood on their thoughts on her. I 

am proud of this community and their sympathies over the couple of weeks – we love you.  

Adam Martinez 


